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Recent Pre-Application Meetings, 
Rezones and New Development
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May 8,2007 

 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

 

 The intent of my letter is to express my strong disapproval for the proposed 

building site and re-zoning @ 14727 32nd  Ave Shoreline, Wa. 98155.  This area was due 

for a special environmental study prior to Shoreline incorporating.  Whenever I have 

approached the city I am told that there is either “no funding” or that they are not aware 

of any study that has been proposed.  This is a highly sensitive environmental area that is 

built on fill (this was once a bog). The ground water table is extremely high in the area 

and the majority of homes have sump pumps to combat the swampy conditions. In less 

five years the amount of high density building has skyrocketed.  

 There is a new construction unit next to my home that has caused significant 

flooding because of the impervious surface. This also has contributed to a significant 

decrease of wildlife in the neighborhood.  I have witnessed eagles flying overhead, along 

with raccoons and other various species of birds.  There are no parks within a one mile 

radius. The amount of trees that have been cut down has dramatically changed the skyline 

and has contributed to the growth of greenhouse gasses. For this proposed building sight, 

the City of Shoreline used a traffic flow meter for one day. This does not seem to be a 

accurate reflection of what the flow of traffic actually is.  

 In closing, I am a long time concerned resident and have a vested interest in how 

the proposed building will effect the environment, traffic flow and neighborhood. 

 

Sincerely 

 

Jackie A. Ollestad 

14733 31st ave NE 

Shoreline Wa, 98155 
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From: JM [jj206@drizzle.com] 
Sent: Monday, May 07, 2007 2:05 AM 
To: Steve Szafran 
Subject: Public Comment on Rezone Application for 14727 32nd Ave NE 
 
 
Public Comment on Rezone Application for 14727 32nd Ave NE 
 
Hello, 
 
I live next door to this proposed rezone. 14733 32nd Ave NE. 
 
I do not wish the rezone to happen. Parking would be a major problem with allowing 
more people to live on the property. Putting 6 homes where only one was before would 
put a burden on people in the area with cars.  There is no guarantee that these homes will 
have garages for all the cars. 
 
I wish to be emailed when a decision is reached. 
 
thank you, 
 
Jonathan Melusky 
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